
Getting Ready for 

Kindergarten 
Yes? 

This family-friendly workshop provides information about how parents can help ease the 

transition and work with their child before making the move to the “Big School.”   

This session will be presented on four different dates.  Space is limited, so please RSVP. 

Do you have a child who will start kindergarten in August 2016? 

Childcare will be provided by qualified staff for children 3 to 7 years old.   

When calling to register, please provide the number of adults attending and the number of children (ages 3-7) attending.   

Healthy snacks will also be served. 


